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Wade Murphy

From: Wade Murphy
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 8:57 AM
To: sccityhall@dtccom.net
Cc: Oakley Hall; Wastewater Treatment  Supervisor
Subject: Application for Permit Renewal; SOP-91209; South Carthage Satellite Collection System; 

Smith County
Attachments: CN-1090 Permit Contact Information (1).pdf; CN-1251 sop application - Mar 2019 

Revision.doc; SOP-91209.APP.26-JUL-17.pdf

Good morning Mayor Nixon. The Division of Water Resources is in the process of renewing the Town of Carthage’s 
wastewater treatment plant discharge permit, and it has come to my aƩenƟon that South Carthage’s operaƟng permit 
for the satellite collecƟon system to Carthage expired in October 2022. This is a good Ɵme to get that permit renewed. 
For your convenience, I have aƩached the applicaƟon forms as well as the previous applicaƟon for reference. 
 
Please send completed forms to our electronic mailbox: water.permits@tn.gov . 
 
Thanks and feel free to reach out to me if you have quesƟons. 
 

 
Wade D. Murphy | E.I. 
Division of Water Resources, Water-Based Systems Unit 
William R. Snodgrass TN Tower, 11th Fl 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave 37243 
p. 615-532-0666 
wade.murphy@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment  

 
We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey. 
 
 


